
From: Sheriff O'Carroll D.  

Sent: 29 April 2016 17:02 
To: Scottish Law Commission 

Subject: RE: Defamation 

 
Dear Sirs 
Thank you very much for alerting the Sheriffs’ Association to this publication, the hard copy, and the 
opportunity to respond to this consultation. We have considered the contents of the publication 
with great interest. However, I have been asked by the Council of the Sheriffs’ Association to advise 
you thank we do not wish to offer any comment on this consultation. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Sheriff Derek O’Carroll 
Honorary Secretary Sheriffs’ Association 

 


